
Ice cream Competition! 
 
We have a very exciting competition for our students at St Wilfrid's. On Saturday 15th July it is the 
school's summer fayre and we have the wonderful Livvy's ice cream van joining us.  
Livvy has kindly offered to run a competition for the children to design a unique ice cream flavour that 
will be sold at the summer fayre from her van.  
 

The winning design will get to make the ice cream with her prior to the  
summer fayre and then see it being sold on the day!  
 

If your child or children would like to enter this competition then please can 
you get them to draw a single cone with a unique flavour ( only natural    
flavours please so no bubble gum!) and a description of the flavour, along 
with a name ( It could be a combination like chocolate and mint- ' choc mint 
delight' - for example or just a unique individual flavour not normally        
associated with ice cream?! ) Then put their name, age and class on the back 
of their design and place it in the red PTA box in the school reception area 
by Tuesday 4th July.  
 

Winners will be informed by Friday 7th July.  Good luck everyone!  

Taylor Shaw 
 
Homemade beef chilli con carne served with wholegrain rice , with vegetarian optician of roasted veg and 
basil pitta pocket. 
 
Amended lunchtime menu attached. Week one Friday’s dessert has now been changed. Instead of Lime 
Crunch Pie, it will be Marble Cake and Custard. 



Y6 Residential  

As you can see the Y6 

children had an amazing 

time in London on their 

residential trip. 



Prayer of the Week 

Dear Lord 

Help Patrick make his way into Heaven. 

Help Patrick’s family and close friends overcome the fact that he has gone 

And please help all the people that have the same medical condition as Patrick. 

Amen 

Ellie    Y5 

In memory of Patrick 2001  -  2017 




